
 
 
May 31, 2024 

Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

To whom it may concern, 

Influent BOD and Effluent BOD samples were taken in May 2024 as part of the CAO requirements.  Influent 
BOD, taken on May 16, 2024, was 269mg/L.  The effluent, taken on May 22, 2024, was 39mg/L.  BOD removal 
efficiency was calculated to be at an 86% removal efficiency. 

Warm regards, 

Scott Marshall  
Director of Utilities 
City of Marion 
310 Judge Smith Street 
Marion, Arkansas 72364 
870-739-6655 
Scott.marshall@marionarkansas.org 
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